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Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the District of Kenora Unincorporated Areas Ratepayers Association 
(DoKURA) will be held Wednesday, May 21, 2025, beginning at 4 pm at the Pellatt Hall, 1 Firehall Road off 
Highway 641. 
 
Any resident or property owner in the Unincorporated Areas of the Kenora District is entitled to vote at the 
meeting. 
 
The meeting is open to the public. 
 
For information on attending in person, please contract association secretary Barry Baltessen at - 
dokuraorg@gmail.com 
 
Dated April 2, 2025 
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